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Introduction

Pharmacy 2030 is RPS Scotland’s new professional vision for pharmacy. It is being created iteratively during 2021. The reason for this is simple: it is vital that practising pharmacists across Scotland are involved in the creation of the vision so it accurately reflects the profession’s views. The process is:









This consultation document fits into Step 3 of this process: please complete this form and email it to RPS Scotland at: scotinfo@rpharms.com The draft Pharmacy 2030 focused visions can be seen at: https://www.rpharms.com/scotland/pharmacy2030 

Questions

	Which sector vision are you commenting on? (tick as appropriate)

	Community
	

	General practice
	

	Hospital
	

	Specialist settings
	


 
	What are your general views on the vision? Do you agree with the direction of travel?

	
















	Professional roles: does this section reflect your ambitions for the future?

	

















	Professional roles: is there anything in the vision you disagree with?

	

















	Professional roles: is there anything missing from the vision?

	
















	Underpinning infrastructure: has this section captured what is required? 

	

















	Do you have any other comments?

	














	Your details

	Name

	


	Organisation
	

	Email address
	



Please submit this form to scotinfo@rpharms.com 

Step 1: Scoping via survey, discussion groups and stakeholder engagement


Step 2: Publish draft focused vision for each sector of pharmacy


Step 3: Consult on each focused vision


Step 4: Bring the focused visions together into one vision for the whole profession
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